
San Angelo Football Officials’ Association 
Monday, August 23, 2010 

Board Meeting Minutes – Approved 8/30/10 
 

 
Board Members Present:  Charles Colston, Danny Dubois, Eddie Long, Randy Minton, Bradley 
Petty, and Dan Robertson.  
 
Board Members Absent:  Jam Page and Miller Walker 
 
Guests Present:  Tony Dutton, Coy Gober, J.P. Garcia, and Mike Von Willer 
 
Mr. Minton called the meeting to order at 5:31 p.m. at the First United Methodist Church.  
The agenda was distributed and reviewed. 
 
New Business: 
 
Standing Committees  

 NA 
 
Financial Report 

 Mr. Robertson stated that he will submit all dues and applications to TASO as they are 
submitted from the membership.  (OPEN) 

 Mr. Robertson suggested that a payment be provided to the First United Methodist 
Church for their hospitality for allowing the chapter to utilize their meeting space.  The 
board decided to submit a gift of $300 to reimburse their expenses.  (CLOSED) 
 

Game Incidents 
 Should there be an incident that reduces the number of eligible players below the 

minimum requirement, the game should be suspended not forfeited (CLOSED). 
 
Game Assignments 

 Mr. Petty reviewed the upcoming game schedule. 
 Mr. Petty stated that the varsity games scheduled for Friday, September 3 is not 

complete because he was waiting to hear from Coach Gilbert regarding his crew 
assignments (OPEN).     
 

Members Update 
 Mr. Russell Hampton indicated that he cannot work this season due to his job 

requirements.   
 

Additional Comments 
 A question arose regarding players covering their pads during the games.  Mr. Petty 

indicated that he would send an e-mail to all coaches in our area defining this rule 
(CLOSED). 

 Mr. Petty indicated that the officials who attended the Grape Creek scrimmage stated 
that the plywood used to cover the long jump pit was protruding upward.  Mr. Petty 
stated that he would notify Grape Creek of this situation (CLOSED). 
 



 
Mr. Long moved to adjourn.  Mr. Dubois seconded the motion.  The motion passed 
unanimously.      
 
Meeting was adjourned at 6:07 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Bradley Petty 
SAFOA Secretary 


